Chilmark Cemetery Commission Minutes of the Meeting of February 23, 2017

A Meeting of the Chilmark Cemetery Commission was held at Town Hall on Friday, February 23, 2017, at 4:15p.m. Present were commissioners John Flender, Wesley Cottle, and Sally(Sarah) Cook.

The interviews held on February 21, 2017 were reviewed in detail for the benefit of Ms. Cook who had been unable to attend that meeting. Consideration of each candidate followed and after a full discussion it was

Voted: that Susan Murphy should be recommended to the Selectmen for appointment to the position of Cemetery Superintendent, that Flender should call her at an appropriate time subsequent thereto and that he should then thank the other applicants and notify them of the Commissioners' decision.

There being no further matters to come before the meeting, it was Voted: to adjourn at 5:05 P.M.

Sally (Sarah) Cook, Secretary